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         Date: 18th July 2017 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
  Current Year 2 children 
 
 
When your child returns to school on Wednesday 6th September 2017 to Year 3, they will no 
longer qualify for the Universal Infant Free School Meals.  You have the choice of either 
paying for a school meal at £2.30 per day or £11.50 per week, payable on a Monday, or for 
your child to go home. 
 
Since the introduction of this initiative, we have seen big improvements in our learning and 
behaviour in the children who eat a school meal in the middle of the day. 
 
Children will NOT be allowed to bring in their own packed lunches to eat at school.  If your 
child qualifies for free school meals, they must stay at school each day for lunch. 
 
Please see the office, or the school website, for a free school meals application form, if you 
have not already completed one. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms H Marsden 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


